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POOL CLOSING 

FOR THE SEASON 
Sunday, October 4, 

2020 

“Say goodbye to Summer, and hello to Fall!” 

We hope everyone had a great Summer, and enjoyed the pool season as 

much as we have. With the season coming to an end, and school starting 

back up, the pool is closed for the season starting Sunday, October 4th. We 

hope to see all of you next Summer! 

ESSEX ASSOCIATION 

MANAGEMENT, L.P. 

1512 Crescent Drive, Ste. 112 

Carrollton, TX 75006 

Phone: (972) 428-2030  

Fax: (469) 342-8205  

After Hours Emergency Line:  

(888) 740-2233 

Should you have any questions, you may submit an inquiry via the “Contact Us” 

tab on the Association’s website and an Essex Association Management 

representative will respond promptly. To ensure a response, please include the 

name of your association, your address, and a telephone number. 

 


